
IT'S ALMOST SUMMER!
b y  K e l s e y  M e s e r v y

Can you believe it is almost the end of the school year?! We are having an ice

cream party on the last day of school to celebrate! We hope to see you there. For

families with kids, the other big news is that Sunday School is back open! Cindy

Massarro worked very hard to redecorate the room and it is light and bright now!

We need your kiddos help with making it "their space." We are going to start an

ongoing craft that the kids will be able to contribute to when they come. In

addition, we will take some polaroid pictures of them and use their pictures to

help decorate as well! One idea to do with your children in May is to collect

wildflowers and talk about how we grow in our relationship with God. Some ways

we get to know God better is by meeting with each other, talking to God,

noticing God in our lives and reading the Bible and books about God! 

- 

SUNDAY 
SCHOOL IS BACK 

When: Every Sunday, 9-10:15am

Where: go right to go downstairs

once in LOTM and the room is on

the right

What: Hang out and play with

other kids, do crafts, play games,

listen to Bible stories, talk with each

other

M a y
N e w s l e t t e r

LOTM
FAMILIES

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL
ICE CREAM PARTY

When: Wednesday, June 2nd

from 4:30pm-5:30pm

Where: Dillon Marina Park near

the Pavilion

What: Eat ice cream, play frisbee

and socialize. Kiddos can play on

the playground. Everyone is

invited!

Notes: It is optional to bring ice

cream toppings!

 

UPCOMING EventS:

YARD GAMES AT
THE PARK 

When: Sunday, June 13th

from 1-2:30pm

Where: Rainbow Park 

What: Yard games, snacks,

drinks and socializing.

Everyone is invited! 

 

wildflower hike ideas:
B L A C K  P O W D E R  P A S S

 
S H R I N E  R I D G E  P A S S  T R A I L

 
L I L Y  P A D  L A K E  T R A I L

 
 
 


